May 8 — Brookfield, OH

ILSCO Extrusions, Inc. sponsors a 2013 Strimbu Memorial Fund Scholarship

IEl is proud to sponsor one of the twelve 2013 Strimbu Memorial Fund scholarships that were recently
awarded to high school seniors in the surrounding Northeast Ohio and Western Pennsylvania region. In
the attached photo, John Thigpen, IEl General Manager, presents the 2013 award to Rachel Stanko of
Sharpsville High School. Rachel was chosen based on her demonstration of leadership and self-reliance
throughout her high school career. In the fall, Rachel plans on studying International Business at Indiana
University of Pennsylvania. The Strimbu Memorial Fund has contributed over $2 million in scholarship
and aid since its inception in 1991.



